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Thurlaston Parish Council 

Thurlaston 

Rugby 

 

 

 

5th January 2023 

 

Paul Varnish  (Posted by email to paul.varnish@rugby.gov.uk)   

Development Team 

Rugby Borough Council 

Town Hall 

Rugby 

CV21 2RR 

 

 

 

Dear Paul, 

Re: Planning Applications R22/1298 (including R22/1299, R22/1335) 

Draycote Water, Kites Hardwick, Rugby 

Draycote Water car park extension & visitor building  

 

Thank you for your invitation, dated 15th December 2022, to review the above planning applications. 

 

Thurlaston Parish Council’s (TPC) Planning Subcommittee has assessed R22/1298 and note that 

R22/1299 and R22/1335 relate to different aspects of the same site. 

 

TPC supports the principle of the developments.  Overall they are considered positive developments 

given the significant population growth expected as a consequence of RBC’s Local Plan. 

 

Thurlaston Parish Council has no objection to the proposed developments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr Keith Boardman 

Chairman Planning Subcommittee 

Thurlaston Parish Council 


